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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

L DIGOS CITY DIVISION
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

SGOD-2025-
To : HEALTH AND NUTRITION UNIT
Subject : CONDUCT OF NATIONAL SCOLIOSIS AWARENESS MONTH
Date : June 23, 2025

1. Attached is the letter from the Department of Health — Davao Center for Health
Development regarding the conduct of the National Scoliosis Awareness Month
on June 27, 2025 at Digos City Senior High School.

2. This activity aims to increase public understanding of scoliosis, promote the
importance of early detection, and support individuals and families affected by
the condition.

3. In this connection, Kristine Marie Y. Bejarin, RN is hereby directed to assist
and help implement the said event.

4. Travel and other incidental expenses shall be charged to local funds, in
accordance with accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

5. For information and strict compliance is desired.

For and in the absence of the
Schools Division Superintendent

W. o424/2C

CHERRIE ANNE B. BOHOL

Education Progra%‘?visor
Officer-In-Charge
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MS. MELANIE P. ESTACIO, Ph,. D, CESO VI TR 3‘0% ; 'ZWT!ME, 4;&/}
Schools Division Superintendent s pommmmegpem VST
Digos City Schools Division Office
Digos City, Davao del Sur

Dear Ms. Estacio,

The Provincial Department of Health Office of Davao del Sur continuously implements
health promotion activities within the province of Davao del Sur. This month, we celebrate
National Scoliosis Awareness Month. This activity aims to increase public understanding
of scoliosis, promote the importance of early detection, and support individuals and
families affected by the condition.

With that, we would like to conduct the National Scoliosis Awareness Month activity at
Digos City Senior High School, this coming June 27, 2025. We would like also invite your
DepEd Nurses to assist the program. Their Participation would help us implement the
activity successfully.

Thank you for your continuous support, and we look forward to your positive response in
this matter. For clarification, you may contact Mr. Joshua P. Aguilar, Health Program
Officer Il at 0930-186-2847.

Truly Yours,

Salvacion|§: Rodriguez, RN, MPH
Developmént Management Officer IV
Provincial Health Team Leader
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